
Bangladesh High Commission 
Canberra 

 
Important Notice 

(04 June 2008) 
 
 
This is to inform that installation of the new PABX 
system at the High Commission has been completed. 
The PABX telephone numbers have remained 
unchanged (02-6290 0511, 6290 0522 & 6290 0533).  
 
The High Commission would like to express its sincere 
thanks to all for their kind understanding of the 
temporary inconvenience for last few days during the 
installation process of the new PABX system. The High 
Commission expresses its gratitude and thanks to all 
Bangladesh associations and web-based media run by 
members of Bangladesh community in Australia for 
dissemination of information from time to time.      
 

***** 


